
Welcome, Future Jay Elementary
Students! 

My name is Mr. Pape. I am the principal at 
Jay Elementary School, home of the Cubs.

 We are excited to have you join us this year! 
We will host a Kindergarten Roundup on 

April 2, 2024, from 8 to 9 a.m. 
Call our office for more information. 

Address: 13833 Alabama Street, Jay, FL 32565

Main Telephone #: 850-359-3280

School Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Email: papegj@santarosa.k12.fl.us

Website: https://jes.santarosaschools.org/en-US

First Day of School: 08-12-2024

Car Rider Drop-Off Times: 7:20 a.m.

School Starts/Late Bell Rings: 8:00 a.m.

School Ends: 2:14 p.m. 

Please let us know if we can provide you with any

 additional information you may need. 

 


